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Redhill Parent Enquiries
redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford
fay. hwford@redhillprimary. co. uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257

Nursery: 01952327253

7th December 2020

Dear Parents of Children in Mrs Cartwright's Class

We are writing to inform you that Mrs Becky Williams will be returning from maternity leave to teach your
child's class after Christmas. Mrs Cartwright will be returning to her post as Deputy Headteacher.

Mrs Williams has worked at our school for a number of years and many of the children will already know her.
However, she will be joining the class via Teams today so that she and the children can meet again virtually.
She will then meet the children, in person, on Friday 18th December before resuming her teaching role on our
return to school on 5th January 2021.

We look forward to welcoming her back to school. We know that she is looking forward to teaching your child.

Kind regards

w^l

Claire Whiting
Headteacher

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me
Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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